
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2020 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
The Education Team at the RNLI has been unable to continue with our normal Water Safety  
Education activity in schools and youth groups across the UK due to the Covid-19 pandemic. We do 
realise however that as families prepare for the summer months ahead people will be heading to the 
beaches, inland waters and the coastline to enjoy the sun, the freedom post pandemic, and time to be 
with friends and family. 
 
At this time, our key water safety messages are more important than ever and so we are asking you to 
partner with us to keep your family safe. Please click on the link below or copy and paste it into your 
internet browser to find our Water Safety from Home pages containing lots of vital information to help 
you enjoy a safe and relaxing summer with your loved ones. 
 
https://rnli.org/youth-education/water-safety-from-home 
 
We have also set up a joint  Beach Safety Campaign with the Coastguard  and once again I would ask 
you to share this vital lifesaving link below as widely as possible. 
 
https://rnli.org/pages/beach2020 
 
Please remember that this summer, Lifeguards cannot be on every beach, meaning a heightened water 
safety risk to beach goers, so help us save lives by sharing this email with your family and friends and 
share these links on social media. Together we can save lives. 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Paul 
Paul Rafferty 
Water Safety Education Manager 
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